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October 16, 1997 

Exxon Company U.S.A. 
P.O. Box 1600 
Midland, Texas 79702-1600 

Attn: Mr. Alex M. Correa 

Re: Application for Downhole Commingling 
New Mexico "S" State Well No. 36 
Unit B, Section 2-22S-37E 
Blinebry Oil & Gas and Wantz-Abo Pools 
Lea County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Correa: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division has advised this office that Exxon Company U.S.A. has applied to downhole 
cornmingle the production from the New Mexico "S" State Well No. 36. Exxon proposes to commingle the production 
from the Blinebry Oil & Gas Pool with production from the Wantz-Abo Gas Pool. 

Pursuant to State Land Office Rule No. 1.053,1.054 and 1.055, please submit an application to this office for our approval 
together with the data recommended on the attached commingling pre-application form. The filing fee for a 
commingling appUcation is $30.00. 

If you have any questions, or if we may be of further help, please contact Pete Martinez at (505) 827-5791. 

Very truly yours, 

JAMI BAILEY, Deputy Director 
Oil/Gas and Minerals Division 
(505) 827-5745 
RP/JB/cpm 
Enclosure 
xc: Reader File OCD-Santa Fe-Attention: David Catanach, Ben Stone 

RAY POWELL, MS., D.V.M 
COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC LANDS 
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August 26,1997 

Exxon Company USA 
P.O. Box 1600 
Midland, Texas 79702-1600 

Attention: Mr. Alex M. Correa 

Re: Downhole Commingling Application 
New Mexico "S" State No. 36 

Dear Mr. Correa: 

Reference is made to your Form C-107-A dated February 18, 1997, which the Division 
received on June 23,1997. I am returning your application for the following reasons: 

Please complete the above-described items and re-submit your application. I especially 
need to know how you arrived at your proposed allocation of production and what data was 
utilized in determining production forecasts for the Blinebry zone. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (505) 827-8184. 

Item Nos. 9,10 and 14 are not complete. 

Sincerely, 

David Catanach 
Engineer 

xc: OCD-Hobbs 


